
Hope Zoo COVID-19 Preventive Measures 

 

 

 

While health and safety have always been our top priorities, these new 

protocols further elevate our standards of quality and cleanliness, enabling 

you to have a safe and enjoyable visit.  

 

Guests are required to sanitize upon arrival and throughout their stay using 

the sanitization stations and hand wash stations on property.  

 

In order to facilitate all patrons, your departure time is mandatory according 

to the time slot you chose and is not interchangeable. 

 

We also ask that all guests wear masks and that social distancing is 

respected from each other at all times. 


